
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

CONNECTICUT BOARD OF VETERINARY MEDICINE 
 

Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 9:00 AM 
Department of Public Health 

410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut 
Third Floor – Hearing Room 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
 
I. Minutes 
 Review and approval of the minutes of the April 29, 2020 meeting. 
 
 
II. New Business 
 
 
ADJOURN 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 This meeting will be held by video conference at the following link: 

 

Board of Veterinary Medicine - July 29, 2020  Microsoft Teams Meeting 

+1 860-840-2075   United States, Hartford (Toll) 
Conference ID: 153 106 268# 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmQ5OWY4NDUtNDU2Ny00NjlhLThhNDMtNDA5OTNhZmFjZjRi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22735c43f2-4aee-4b5f-b05e-0c535078f579%22%7d
tel:+1%20860-840-2075,,153106268# 


 
 
 
 

The following minutes are draft minutes which are subject to revision and which have not yet been adopted by the Board. 

 
 
The Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine held a meeting at the Department of Public Health,  
410 Capitol Avenue, Third Floor, Hearing Room, Hartford, Connecticut, on April 29, 2020. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
     G. Kenneth Bernhard, Esq. 
     Theresa Cianciolo, DVM 
     Timothy Plunkett, DVM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Olinda Morales, Hearing Officer, DPH 
     Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
Ms. O’Neill called the meeting to order at 9:02 a.m.  All participants were present by telephone conference. 
 
I. Minutes – January 29, 2020 

Dr. Plunkett made a motion, seconded by Mr. Bernhard, to approve the minutes.  The motion passed 
unanimously. 

 
II. Investigations Update 

Mr. Kardys reported there are currently 34 cases under investigation by the Department of Public 
Health . 6 of the cases have been reffered to attorneys in the Departments Office of Legal 
Compliance for further evaluation. 

 
III. Adjournment 

There was no further business; the meeting was adjourned at 9:07 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine 

 

 


